December 26, 1940

Mr. Dick Gelvin
1546 Flllmore
Topeka, Kansas

Dear Dick:

Thanks a lot for those good looking
rays. Marie is greatly pleased &and I
sure you the trays wlill see good service,
both have a preference for glass ones

nd vours are unusually attractive,

It was most thoughtful of you., 1 hope
you have had a happy Christmas and that the
yvear ahead will bring many blesslings your
way.

Sincerely,




